














IMPORTANT MESSAGE ABOUT THE 2018 REUNION!  
 

GOOD NEWS /BAD NEWS! THE 90TH RESERVED BLOCK OF ROOMS  
WAS SOLD OUT AFTER THE NEWSLETTER WAS PRINTED. 

 
RIGHT NOW, WE CANNOT RESERVE ADDITIONAL ROOMS 

BECAUSE OF A CITY-WIDE CONVENTION THE SAME WEEKEND. 
IF YOU WANT TO COME TO THE REUNION, HERE IS WHAT YOU NEED TO DO: 

CALL MONIKA VEGA DIRECTLY AT THE MENGER HOTEL: 210-293-3413 
 

GIVE HER THE DATES YOU WANT. YOUR NAME WILL BE PUT ON A WAIT LIST – 1ST COME, 1ST SERVED 
 

ALSO:  WE WERE ABLE TO GET A SMALL NUMBER OF “COZY QUEEN” ROOMS AT THEIR 
SISTER HOTEL, THE CROCKETT,  ACROSS THE STREET, AT $140+TAX PER NIGHT –  

AVAILABLE THURSDAY-SATURDAY ONLY – THAT’S 1 QUEEN BED PER ROOM 
IF YOU WANT ONE OF THOSE, MONIKA VEGA WILL MAKE THE RESERCVATION.  

THE CUT-OFF DATE FOR THE CROCKETT TO HOLD THE ROOMS:  JUNE 25 
 

IMPORTANT!  IF YOU NEED TO CANCEL YOUR RESERVATION, YOU MUST CALL  
MONIKA AT 210-293-3413, IN ORDER FOR THE 90TH TO KEEP THOSE ROOMS FOR THE WAIT LIST! 

 
THE BUREAU, WHICH HAS BOOKED HOTEL SPACE FOR THE CONVENTION,  

HAS A CUTOFF DATE OF JUNE 28.  IF THEY RELEASE ANY ROOMS AT THE MENGER,  
MONIKA WILL CONTACT THOSE ON THE 90TH WAIT LIST. 

 
ANY QUESTIONS NEED TO BE DIRECTED TO: RHODA REID 
PLEASE USE THIS EMAIL: reids90thdivisionassoc@comcast.net 

IF YOU CALL 630-789-0204, YOU NEvED TO LEAVE A MESSAGE.   


